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Press Release 

MODIFICATION IN EXAMINATION SCHEDULE OF CS EXECUTIVE 

AND PROFESSIONAL PROGRAMME EXAMINATIONS – 

DECEMBER, 2019 

In consideration of the multitude of requests received and to provide to the 

students ease in undertaking the examination, the Council has decided to modify 

the examination schedule from December, 2019 session onwards.  

 

Whereas under the ongoing regime, each paper of one Module of a Programme 

was held on consecutive days, as per the decision, the new examination schedule 

shall be introduced wherein for the CS Executive Programme one paper of 

Module-I shall be followed by one paper of Module-II.  

 

Similarly, for the CS Professional Programme, one paper of Module-I shall be 

followed by one paper of Module-II and one paper of Module-III, and the cycle 

shall be further repeated across the entire schedule.  

 

It is expected that the above decision and modification thereunder shall provide 

much needed relief to the students of CS Course under both the Programmes. 
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The Institute of Company Secretaries of India (ICSI) is a premier professional 

body set up under an Act of Parliament, i.e., Company Secretaries Act, 1980, for 

the regulation and development of the profession of Company Secretaries in 

India. It functions under the jurisdiction of Ministry of Corporate Affairs, 

Government of India. The Institute, being a pro-active body, focuses on best and 

top-quality education to students of Company Secretaries Course and best quality 

set standards for CS members. The institute has over 57,000 members and about 

3.5 lakh students on its roll. 


